
Report from Immediate Past Delegate                                          Elaine R. 

AWSC Meeting: August 18, 2012

Since the Spring Assembly I have continued to write sharing’s for the Northern Hi Lights.

At the Spring Assembly I conducted my first “New GR” meeting and I have chosen the theme 
“We Want You to Succeed”, this was a theme I frequently heard at the World Service Conferences 
which I attended. I had 25-30 participants at the meeting and each was furnished with a folder of 
materials to aide them in their service position. I am currently looking at these materials in 
preparation for the Fall Assembly meeting. I would encourage all DRs to encourage all their new 
GRs to plan on attending this meeting. It will be held at 8am on Saturday morning, September 29.

I have several objectives in this meeting: I want to get them familiar with the Service Manual; I 
want to get them familiar with the various sources of where they can find information via the 
computer, in the Forum, contacting our officers and coordinators and thru our newsletter and 
website. I also want them to know that they can have fun doing service and that it is an opportunity 
to grow in program.

I welcome any DR who wishes to attend.

Any questions?


